
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

Renovation Update 
 
 
 
28.11.2023  
 
 
Bula Vinaka Partners, 
 
 
We hope you are well.  
 
Management would like to take this opportunity to provide a quick update regarding the renovations at OUTRIGGER 
Fiji Beach Resort. 
 
The renovations have been proceeding well and nearing completion.  
 
We do have only one outstanding area which will be completed shortly -  
 
Reception / Lobby 

Our lobby is under renovation on level 8, however check in and check out is relocated to level 6.  
This will effect guests on arrival and departure only (about 40 minutes of a guests entire stay).  
Our temporary reception is on our banquets floor in a quiet air conditioned space using new lobby furniture. 
The lobby is a little behind schedule now and is due to reopen mid-December. 
 
 
We appreciate your patience as we move through these last few weeks and look forward to showcasing our newly 
renovated resort to you and your clients in the near future. 
 
 
Vinaka Vakalevu 
 
OUTRIGGER Fiji Beach Resort Management 


